
 

 

17th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
  

Yr5 Visit to St Philomena’s Catholic High School for Girls 
 
 
Year 5 children have been invited to see St Philomena’s production of Wizard of Oz, this 
will take place on Monday 5th February 2024. 
 
We will be travelling by public transport and aim to leave school at 9am sharp, please 
ensure your child is in school on time by 8.35am as usual. As we aim to return to school 
for approximately 1:30pm your child will require a packed lunch, if you are entitled to 
benefit related free school meals and would like to order a school packed lunch please 
inform the school office no later than Friday 2nd February.  
 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and is dressed appropriately for the 
weather with a school jacket/coat, a black school hat and gloves if necessary.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Chandler, Mrs Gallagher & Miss Dench   
Year 5 Class Teachers 


